         The Boom a Rang ATV Club
Meeting Minutes—February 26, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Steve Wulgaert on Monday, February 26, 2024, at the Boom Bay Bar & Grill @ 6.00 p.m. 

Minutes of the January 22,2024, meeting was approved as distributed electronically.
   
The Treasurer’s report was approved as presented.

2 new families joined the club:
	Steve and Cheryl Grade
	RJ and Kara Ross

On February 10th of the opening of Sturgeon spearing at the Boom, we ran the 50/50 game. Craig, Mike, Steve, Jim, and Ruth volunteered to run the event. We sold $1,124 50/50 tickets, netting us $662 (as the winner donated $100 back to the club). A productive day for the club. 

Let’s Ride This Saturday, March 2. Leave the Boom at 11:30 for lunch at Metz in Fremont. Julie is coordinating the ride.

Ride to Weyauwega to Riolobo on April 20th—details to follow. 

Mark your calendar:  Poker Run—May 18th. 
	$20/card. Pay when you return the card.
	Koozies will be given to all participants. We received 100 Koozies to be used that day.
60 Posters are being printed and sponsored by Miller Brewing and Coors. We will need volunteers to distribute. 
50% of the funds will be paid out to the top 3 winners. 
You can start securing marks from the various sponsors on Friday night. 
Cards need to be returned by 4 PM on the 18th, and the winners announced at 5 PM

Cheese Trail Run on October 4-6. All 6 cabins have been reserved. More details to follow.

28 map boxes have been picked up thus far. Roger and Cathy, Julie and Gary, Matt and Steve are assisting w/ this effort. 

Club dues of $30/family were due by the end of January. The Membership roster is being adjusted to reflect those that have not sent in their dues. 

As a reminder, club apparel is available at Michel’s Sports Wear in Winneconne. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for 6 P.M. on Monday, March 25, 2024. 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 6:21 PM. 

Submitted by:  
Mike Weller			
2.27.24



